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The IMESD board and staff would like to express our sincere 
appreciation for your efforts this school year.  We hope you take 
time to recognize the many accomplishments of your staff and 
students.  Graduation ceremonies are always a time to reflect on 
the collective impact of a community on its kids. 
 
As our districts close down this month, IMESD staff will be 
ramping up our efforts in the schools.  These next several months 
are “harvest time” for IMESD departments that provide 
infrastructure support to our districts, specifically, technology, 
purchasing, courier, printing, and the warehouse.  In addition, our 
newly created Facilities Department is poised to assist district 
custodial and maintenance staff with consultation support, ranging 
from safety plans to pest management.  It will certainly be a busy 
summer!  
 

 


